
The SNJ CoC is currently accepting applications for new and renewal projects seeking Continuum 
of Care funding. Applicants seeking renewal funding must ensure they have a current Continuum of 
Care project that is set to expire in 2025. New project applications may be submitted for FY2024 
CoC Bonus, Domestic Violence and reallocated funds to assist households experiencing 
homelessness regain stability in permanent housing.  
   
In addition to renewal funding, an estimated $475,000 will be available for Bonus Funding and 
$680,000 will be available for Domestic Violence Bonus funding. Please note, HUD has not yet 
released the FY2024 NOFO, so available funding is subject to change based on what HUD identifies 
as available. New Project applications must request funding for the following types of activities:  
New CoC Bonus Projects   

• Permanent Supportive Housing   
• Rapid Rehousing   
• Joint Transitional Housing and Rapid Rehousing   
• Coordinated Entry   
• Dedicated Homeless Management Information System (HMIS)   

DV Bonus Activities (projects must dedicate 100% of services to survivors of domestic 
violence, dating violence, sexual assault, or stalking as defined in category 4 of the HUD 
CoC definition of homelessness):   

• Rapid Rehousing   
• Joint Transitional Housing and Rapid Rehousing   
• Coordinated Entry    

Eligible applicants include non-profit organizations, units of state or local government and 
public housing agencies. This includes first time applicants, agencies who have not 
previously received CoC funding, and faith-based agencies.  

  All applications must be submitted online via the SNJ SM Apply portal found 
here: https://njcocmha.smapply.io/prog/snj_continuum_of_care_funding  

   
Applications must be submitted no later than 5:00pm on Wednesday, July 10, 2024. If your agency 
cannot submit the application through SM Apply for any reason, please reach out to Katelyn 
Ravensbergen at kravensbergen@monarchhousing.org as soon as possible.   
   
There will also be a technical assistance session on Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 2pm via Zoom. To 
register use the link here: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEtf-
iprz0vGtCLGH6FkbpxJ6ki92-lxKdV   

During the session, questions concerning the application, eligible expenses, and local priorities will 
be answered.  
   
Any questions or issues should be directed to Katelyn Ravensbergen 
at kravensbergen@monarchhousing.org  
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